
Minister backs unions' safety demands
 Netherlands 

The FNV, NU'91 and other health unions have welcomed the decision by the health 
minister to support their demands on personal protective equipment (PPE) for 
health and social care staff. The unions have been calling since March for workers to 
be able to decide when they need to use PPE and to have the appropriate 
equipment available. The unions had criticised the guidance from the RIVM public 
health institute which left discretion to employers and which, unions believed, had 
been drawn up with the scarcity of equipment in mind. The unions' approach puts 
this discretion in the hands of care workers and a statement to that effect has 
already been circulated by some employers in the care sector.
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